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Information on Forthcoming Street Works 

Road Name and 
Number 

A286 Haslemere Road Brook 

Utility 
Company 

Thames water  

 
Reason 
for Works 

Thames Water following recent problems are to improve their water supply network. In addition to 
replacing existing pipe work with new polyetheline pipes to improve water pressures and reduce 
leakage risk , there is a necessity to increase the existing pipe size significantly because of supply / 
demand problems in the local area especially during the hotter months which if not addressed may 
leave residents with reduce water pressure supply. 

 
Location 
of Works 

Works on Haslemere Road will start at Brook Road to Church Lane   

 
Map of 
Works 

 

 
Highway 
Impact 

The majority of this work will be carried out using 2 way temporary traffic signals;but  multi way signals 
will be required at the junctions with Brook Road and Church lane 
 

 
Some distruption can be expected and journey times will be affected. 

 
Works 
Duration 

Work will start on 17
Th

 Febuary 2017 and is anticiaped to last around 5 weeks. Where possible 
extended working hours including weekends will be used to expedite the completion of the project.  
 
Advance warning signs will be erected at suitable locations. A letter drop to local residents businesses 
will be carried out by Thames water. 

Utility 
Contact 

 Thames Water Contact centre 0800 3169800 

SCC 
Contact 
Number 

0300 200 1003 
SCC Street Works 
contacts 

Kevin Oliver 

Notice 
reference 

MU823C956/MHY01/I001 Date Issued: 27/01/17 

Type of 
Works 

Major works  Issue number: 001 

 

 

 


